Suspicious package found 1in
Kings Stables Road

5

Police are investigating a suspicious package which was found
in Kings Stables Road this evening.

A team from the Explosive Ordnance Disposal Unit attended the
scene and a number of roads have been closed off including
Castle Terrace and parts of Princes Street Gardens.

It is not thought that the item posed any danger to the
public.
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